
At its September 28, 2015 meeting the Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, 
as follows: 
 

 

 

It is recommended that the Board authorize:  

1 Award of Contract B4-36, Keele Yard Retrofit to Century Group Inc. in the amount of 
$8,017,118.35 inclusive of all taxes on the basis of lowest Total Bid Price. 


